From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 11:18 AM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 11:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Alina Medkov

-- Phone --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Asking to raise the rates even more than they already are is going to put many Canadians into financial troubles. Our
Enbridge bill is so high every month that we can't afford to heat our workspace. We are In a 2800 as ft warehouse and
during the month of December our bill was almost $500, considering we keep the heat off at night and were away for
the holidays many days in December. | don't understand some of their fees, for example how they can charge us $70
every single month just for being their customer, then all delivery fees. Enbridge is a very profitable company and
doesn't need to raise rates because many Canadians can't afford to heat their businesses and their homes. | know
because nearly all of my relatives and friends tell me the same thing.

-- Attachment --





